
Parent Volunteers Needed: 

 

We are glad your child will be joining us at Indian Run Preschool.  Every year we 

have many families ask how they can get involved at Preschool.  This year I am still 

in need of help in the following areas.  Please consider volunteering at Indian Run 

Preschool.  Complete this paper and return it to school as soon as possible or stop 

by the office and speak with Sue or Debbie. 

 

 

Hall Monitor: We need one hall monitor everyday to help with the drop off service.  

All you need to do is come to school about 5 minutes early and make sure all the 

children make it to their classroom safely.  The job only takes about 20 minutes 

each day. 

 

Laundry Helper:  We use wash clothes at preschool now to dry our hands after 

washing in the bathrooms, as we are trying to not waste so many paper towels.  

With each hand wash using a clean wash cloth, we build up quite a bit of laundry. We 

could use volunteers to come in and fold wash clothes. This could be a 20 minute 

task once a week for a few parents.  

 

Library Aid:  File the books after they have been returned.  Label new books. This 

job only takes a few minutes each week. 

 

Photo Day Helpers: Walk small groups of children to and from the photographer 

from their classroom.  

 

Craft Helper/Cutter  Cutting construction paper to s specific shape/object for 

art projects. This job can be done at home.    

 

Snack Helper:  Assist on days when special snacks are served. 

 

Substitute Hall Monitor:  Be on the sub list for the regular hall monitors. 

 

 

I will be willing to help with the following:_________________________ 

 

Name____________________________________________________ 

 

Phone#___________________________________________________ 

 


